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Technical information on the gesis system 
 

 

Dear customer,  

 

Recently an increasing number of statements have been made by competitor third parties that their 

products are compatible to the Wieland gesis connector system (GST18 or ST18).  

 

We explicitly state that no compatibility agreement between Wieland and third parties exists. 

Furthermore, there are no third parties belonging to our technical modification service. 

 

Our connector systems and processes are subject to continuous improvement and development. 

That is the reason why we can grant a full warranty only when the original Wieland gesis 

components are used. If Wieland connectors are combined with those of other manufacturers, a 

trouble-free electrical and mechanical function of the system cannot be guaranteed.  

 

In order to guarantee the safety of our products, we will prosecute each statement by third parties 

claiming compatibility.  

 

Using a third-party product with the gesis connector system voids the Wieland warranty, and the 

user assumes all risk.   

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

John Paulsen     Michael Ziegmann  

VP Sales Europe    Head of Business Unit BIT   


